
 

 

 

 

 

Note to Delegates 

Governing Council 2020 – Forty-third session 
 

 

Access to Plenary Hall 

The plenary meetings of the Governing Council will be held in the Plenary Hall of FAO 

headquarters. Three seats will be assigned per delegation and plenary passes will be required 

to access the Plenary. 

For delegations of more than three members, additional seating will be available in a 

designated area at the side of the Plenary Hall. 

Delegates are cordially invited to collect their meeting badges in advance at the Registration 

desk in the Security Pavilion located at the main entrance to FAO, on Viale Aventino next to 

the metro station, at the following times:  

 Monday, 10 February: 10.00-17.00  

 Tuesday, 11 February: 08.00-18.30  

 Wednesday, 12 February: 08.00 - closure of the session. 

Important: Please note that delegates are kindly encouraged to arrive at FAO premises on 

the morning of 11 February in time to take their seats in the Plenary Hall at 9.15 a.m. 

to allow the session to commence punctually at 9.30 a.m.  

 

Interventions during the session 

To maximize the efficient use of time and ensure that all Members have equal opportunity to 

intervene, we kindly remind delegates that interventions during the session should be limited 

to 3 minutes.  

 


